

WYKE PRIMARY ACADEMY

School Lane Normandy GUILDFORD GU3 2HS



Acting Headteacher: Tammie Wisnia BSc (Hons) PGCE Tel: 01483 811197 Mail: school@wyke.kite.academy

12th March 2024

Dear Parents,

We have arranged a visit to Chobham Adventure Farm to support your child's learning about Animals and minibeasts. The trip will be on Tuesday 21st May 2024.

This is a great opportunity for the children to become fully immersed in their learning.

We will be travelling by coach, departing from the school at 9am. Therefore, we will need the children in school promptly for registration at 8.45am. We will be returning to Wyke in time for the end of the normal school day at 3.10pm.

As the children are representing Wyke, we would like them to wear school jumpers with jogging bottoms. As the day will be spent outside, the children will need appropriate outdoor clothing for the weather including suitable footwear, a waterproof coat and sunhat.

The children will need a packed lunch along with a named water bottle in a small rucksack, they will need to carry this with them. No money is needed on the day. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals (Pupil Premium) and you require a packed lunch to be provided please contact the school office by 1st May.

We have carried out a thorough risk assessment and feel that it will be an amazing opportunity not to be missed.

The total cost of the trip will be £12.00 per child, payable through Scopay by 7th May 2024. This trip is being subsidised by the Friends of Wyke.

If you have any questions, please do speak to a member of the class team. We are looking forward to an exciting day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Bugg Reception Class Teacher

